1.8, Pepartment of Justice

Federal Bureau of Investigation

Washington, D C 2053356001

SEP 10 &

Mr . Brian MacWhinney
Department of Psychology
Carnegie Mellon University
Pittsburgh, PA 15213-3890

FOIPA Nos. 962,521 & 962,519
Dear Mr. MacWhinney:

This is in response to your Freedom of Information-
Privacy Acts (FOIPA) requests for copies of fifteen WACO
negotiation audio tapes and fifteen Jonestown audio tapes.

Please be advised that the enclosed tapes are being
released to you in their entirety.

You have the right to appeal any denials in this
release. Appeals should be directed in writing to the
Co-Director, Office of Information and Privacy, U.S. Department
of Justice, Flag Building, Suite 570, Washington, D.C. 20530-0001
within sixty days from receipt of this letter. The envelope and
the letter should be clearly marked "Freedom of Information
Appeal" or "Information Appeal." Please cite the FOIPA number(s)
assigned to your reguest so that it may be easily identified.

Sincerely yours,
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David M. Hardy, Section Chief

Freedom of Information-
Privacy Acts Section

Records Managemenit Division
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